
October 19, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-06-0046 -
RECOMMENDATION ON ESTABLISHING A SINGLE, VISIBLE,
HIGH-LEVEL POINT OF CONTACT IN THE OFFICE OF THE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FOR OPERATIONS FOR THE TRIBES

The Commission has approved establishing as the tribal point of contact in the Office of the
Executive Director for Operations, the “Deputy Executive Director for Materials, Waste,
Research, State, Tribal, and Compliance Programs.”  The Commission also approved the
additional enhancements to communication and outreach with the tribes as noted in
COMSECY-06-0046.  

cc: Chairman Klein 
Commissioner McGaffigan 
Commissioner Merrifield 
Commissioner Jaczko 
Commissioner Lyons
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR


